
 

 

29th June 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Transition Event 

1.30pm Wednesday 15th July 2015 
 
To help support your child’s transition into their next school year, you are invited to join us for an 
afternoon in school to spend time with your child’s class and their new teacher. 
 
From this week, your child will be undergoing a series of transition events and activities to help 
familiarise them with their new teacher. These events will be happening on the 1st and 8th of July, with 
the final session taking place at 1.30pm Wednesday 15th July, when we would like you to come to 
school to spend time with your child and observe an afternoon’s teaching with their new teacher. 
 
Making sure that this period of change goes smoothly can make a big difference to your child’s progress, 
improving their self-esteem and confidence, as well as helping both you and your child feel prepared for 
next year. 
 
Note: For parents & carers of children currently in Class 2KW, their new teacher, Channi Davis, won’t be 
available for this transition event; therefore, we will arrange a separate event which will take place in 
the autumn. 
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher  
 
 


